Lima, March 9, 1953

Dr, William B, Castle,
Boston City Hospital
Boston 18, Mass,

Dear Dr, Castle @
Thanks for your note of March
2, It will be a pleasure to have the round table discus=-
sion, Friday, April 24 at 4 p.m. on polycythemia of high
altitudes. I am greatly interested in your opinion and

ideas.

Sincerely yours,

Dr. Alberta Hurtado



